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  This week APS approved budgeted allocation figures and we received our first allocation 

payments. The allocation is significantly more than we previously planned for. The table below shows 

the previous budget versions that we have considered. As a note of caution, the APS CFO has stated that 

he may consider budget changes as necessary during the year. Guidance from Gayle Burnett indicates 

that the changes should not affect charter schools but it is possible that the allocation could change 

some.  Additionally the allocation is based on spring enrollment counts, This year we took the first step 

toward our strategic goal of class size reduction, as such, our enrollment next quarter will be adjusted  

and our allocation will be reduced slightly. 

               

These allocation numbers provide some leeway to fund several items that we were previously unable to 

fund. The finance committee will be meeting and working in conjunction with the executive team to 

come back to the board in September with recommendations for an amended budget.   


